
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

Office of the Secretary

August 6, 2008

Stephen D. Bell
President
Employers Edge, LLC
1385 South Colorado Boulevard
Denver, Colorado 280222

Re: In the Matter of TALX Corporation, File No. 0610209

Dear Mr. Bell:

Thank you for your comments on behalf of Employers Edge regarding the proposed
consent order in the above-captioned matter.   Your letter explained how Employers Edge has
been affected by TALX’s conduct and supports the proposed remedies as appropriate and
necessary.  The Commission has reviewed your comment in connection with its decision
whether to give final approval to the proposed consent order and has placed the comment on the
public record.

After considering the Employers Edge comment, the Commission has determined that the
public interest would be served best by issuing the Decision and Order in final form with certain
minor changes to clarify certain provisions and coo.C(07 Tc
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